
Public Notice 

TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

SELECT BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING  

DRAFT HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN UPDATE 2022 
 

The Town of Rye Select Board will hold a Public Hearing on March 28, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in the Town 

Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH.  The purpose of the hearing is to review and receive public 

comment on the Draft Hazard Mitigation Plan 2022 Update.  The draft plan is available for 

review on the Town website www.town.rye.nh.us and at the Town Hall.  
 

Rye Select Board 

 

 

Portsmouth Herald:  Friday, 3/11/22 

Posted 3/10/22:  Town Hall and Town Website 

 

 

http://www.town.rye.nh.us/

